
From: Hayley Carpenter
To: Smart, Julie
Subject: Re: Arena Torquay - Hearing on 30 May 2024
Date: 10 May 2024 15:02:39

Good Afternoon Julie

Thank you for your email.

After careful consideration of their business plan and taking into account the points raised
by the local resident at the public meeting and the representations made, Steve and Dan
have made the decision to pull back the hours for some of the regulated entertainment and
close of business.

We are proposing the following alterations
Live Music 10.00 - 00.00 (Midnight)
Recorded Music 10.00 - 01.30 (last 30 mins to be ambient music for the egress of persons
leaving)
Late Night Refreshment 23.00 - 01.00
Supply of alcohol 10.00 - 01.00
Opening Times 10.00 - 01.30

Please can this be included in the committee report. Hopefully this will be received
positively with regard to the prevention of public nuisance and prevention of crime and
disorder.
We will also be taking into account all of the individual matters raised by the
Environmental Health Officer and will be addressing these at the hearing.

Kind Regards

Hayley Carpenter

HJC Licensing Solutions

On Fri, May 10, 2024 at 11:40 AM Smart, Julie > wrote:

Good morning Hayley

As relevant representations have been received in respect of your application for a
premises licence for Arena Torquay, a hearing has been arranged for Thursday 30 May
2024 at 9.30 am in The Banking Hall, Town Hall, Torquay. 

Please find copies of all relevant representations, a hearing invitation, a hearing
information document and hearing notices attached.

Kind regards




